Public holiday payment runs and office closure 02/05/2024, 12:25

9 April 2020
Over Easter there are changes to payment runs for NDIS participants and providers.

NDIA offices and Partners in the Community (PITC) sites will be closed and there will be no
payment runs on the following national public holidays:

e Friday 10 April
e Monday 13 April.

The National Contact Centre (1800 800 110) will remain open on these dates from 8am to 8pm
(local time).
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